April 22, 2021
To Whom it May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that | write this letter in support of Mr. Jason Kao. My son, Parker Jang,
7years old, had the opportunity to work closely with Jason the past several months in Taipei.
Jason tutored Parker on writing and social studies and really improved Parker’s writing
capabilities. Jason was extremely patient and taught Parker in a way that was very engaging,
interesting and relevant to topics of interest to Parker. Parker has really connected well with
Jason and | feel very fortunate that we were able to work with Jason.

Jason has provided essential Writing and Social Studies instruction for many age groups in the
past. The most impressive aspect of Jason’s teaching is his demeanor with students. Jason was
able to present information that was relevant to Parker’s US curriculum while projecting a
composed presence, a great sense of humor, and maintaining a focused classroom
environment.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Thanks

Susan Lin
susanmlin@gmail.com



